DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS ENGINEERING DIVISION



November 7, 1994

Mr. Fred Schlink 301 North Kickapoo Terrace Peoria, IL 61604

Dear Mr. Schlink:

As the end of the construction season approaches, I felt it appropriate you again raise the possibility of the dedication of a portion of the roadway adjacent to your property together with other dedication, an easement to allow the construction of the improvements previously reviewed with you. I still feel the dedication and improvements of roadway, together with the drainage improvements, would be beneficial to you and other affected property owners.

If you feel that the dedication idea is to your benefit, please contact me to allow us to develop the proper documents.

I hope that we have not inconvenienced you too much as the construction on the streets in Madison Manor have proceeded.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me.

Yours truly,

Jene Hewitt, P.E.

City Engineer

GH/heb

City Hall Building 419 Fulton Street Peoria, Illinois 61602-1263 309/672-8537